Memo

To: Doug Brown/

From: Mike Nugent/Manager of Inspection Services
CC: Sam Hoffses/Building Inspector

Date: 07/19/01

Re: Grade adjacent to above ground pools

This office has reviewed your request for grading for the above installation, and find that 2 feet of net
area is not sufficient to provide a barrier of 48” as required by Code. After consulting BOCA (code
author) and meeting with Sam Hoffses, Building Inspector, our position is that a 3 foot wide net area
before any grade change would provide adequate protection as required by the Code. Please feel free
to call me at 874-8700.



